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Sandra Hutchings

From: Andrew Hasking -

Sent: 09 March 2014 07:42

To: DPD

Subject: Fwd: PROPOSED HOUSING AT SILVERTON

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Andrew Hosking

Date: 9 March 2014 07:38

Subject: PROPOSED HOUSING AT SILVERTON
To: planningconsultations@midevon.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam

WE OBJECT TO the proposed plans to build new houses at the Glebe site in Silverton. Our house is
situated on the edge of the village at 26 Newcourt Road and just around the comner from one of the proposed
sites. Our son regularly walks to school this way as it is a quiet country lane with little traffic in a beautiful
conservation area. To turn it into a building site, and subsequent residential area, would mean ripping down
hedges, disturbing the wildlife and having constant heavy duty traffic (adding to ever increasing potholes)
followed by residential traffic clogging up the narrowest of lanes and making it unsafe for walkers/cyclists.
Added to this is the fact the local primary school is already at full capacity and gaining a doctors
appointment even now can be difficult at short notice - substantially more residents would make it
impossible and be an added strain on our local surgery.

Yours faithfully

Trudi and Andrew Hosking
26 Newcourt Road
Silverton, EX5 4HR



